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It is in support of these stated statutory objectives that we respectfully request that the Commission and

the other Agencies:

(i) Re-assess the suitability of FIGI as the exclusive financial instrument commen identifier;

(i) Engage in greater depth with market parricipancs regarding the operational costs and
challenges of transitioning from existing widely-accepted identifiers;

(iii) Permit market participants to continue to use such established, widely-accepted, and fungible
identifiers such as CUSIP and ISIN; and

(iv} Mandatc a cruly free, casily accessible alternative to LE] as a legal identifier.

Further, given the shorc comment peried and lack of analysis in the Proposal, ICI and its members (like
other market participants) would have benefited from additional time to consider the complex issues and
downstream operational implications of this Proposal. We respectfully acknowledge that had there been
more time to do a more in-depth analysis, we may have identified additional comments, or reached

differenc conclusions on certain points.

We appreciate the opportunity to provide comments on the Proposal. If you have any questions or require
further information regarding our comments, please do not hesitate to contact me at

| Mitra Surrell, Associate General Counsel, at _ R.J. Rondini,

Director, Securities Uperations, at »r Jason Nagler, Senior Director, Accounting and
Compliance at

Sinccrc[y,

Paul G. Cellupica+
General Counsel
Investment Company Institute
e The Honorable Gary Gensler
The Honorable Hester M. Peirce
The Honorable Caroline A. Crenshaw
The Honorable Mark T. Uyeda
The Honorable Jaime Lizdrraga

Natasha Vij Greiner, Director
Sarah G. ten Siethoff, Deputy Director








